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COVID-19 Response from the Charles County Arts Alliance

In response to the recent state of emergency regarding the Coronavirus Disease
(COVID-19), the Charles County Arts Alliance (CCAA) continues to follow
announcements from Governor Larry Hogan and the Maryland Department of
Health (MDH). For information about COVID-19 and updates regarding cases in
Maryland, visit the MDH's COVID-19 website and the Centers for Disease Control
and Prevention (CDC) website. 

Based on what we know now, the CCAA is taking the following steps:

We will post the status of all arts events listed in the March 12, 2020, Arts
Newsflash edition, as we receive new information, on our social media
outlets.
The Poetry on Stage/Writes Unite event scheduled for March 29, 2020 has
been postponed and will be rescheduled for FY21, at a date and time to be
determined later.
We will regularly share resources as they become available over all our social
media outlets to support the Charles County arts community.
Our administrative staff will be teleworking from March 17 - March 27, 2020.
They will be available virtually during our regular office hours, Tuesday -
Friday, 9:00 am - 2:00 pm. Please send an email to
info@charlescountyarts.org if you have any questions or concerns.

Be sure to follow us for additional information on how COVID-19 is impacting the
arts community in Charles County. 

Follow us on Social Media
Facebook: facebook.com/charlescountyartsmd

Instagram: @charlescountyartsmd
Twitter: @CharlesCoArts

The mission of the Charles County Arts Alliance is to stimulate, promote, encourage and provide
recognition of the arts and the creative spirit in Charles County. For more information about the Arts
Alliance, visit www.charlescountyarts.org, call 301-392-5900, or info@charlescountyarts.org.
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